
On a beautiful Thursday evening October 4, 6 dedicated plaque raiders from Fort Wayne’s D2 Johnny 

Appleseed Wings went to Chapter O2 in Elkhart to retrieve the District Travel Plaque.  Our group 

traveled about 216 miles round trip on a beautiful early fall evening.  Chapter O2 was great and 

welcomed us with open arms.   

D2 has our monthly gatherings on the 2nd Monday of the month at the Pizza Hut in the Village of 

Coventry at 

5735 Coventry Lane, Ft Wayne, IN (near the I-69 and US 24 exit). 

CD: Rick Warmels 
rwarmels@mchsi.com 
260-238-4148 

 


